
UNH is now using an online process for late fee petitions.  
 
Please log in to Webcat or Parent Portal if you wish to request a waiver of a late fee that has already 
been charged.   
 
A link to the petition form can be found in the Billing section, on the Account View page. 
 
 

https://webcat.unh.edu/
https://unh.edu/parentportal

